St. Conaire's Bulletin November 23rd 2016

www.conaires.ie

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Cake Sale Thanks: The Parents' Association held a cake sale on November 18th last in the school hall. Many thanks to all the parents who provided cakes, buns and other goodies for the day. Your support is much appreciated. A huge thanks also goes to those volunteers who gave up their time to run the cake sale. The funds raised will go to the Parents' Association who in turn provide support to the Board of Management for items like subsidising bus trips, music lessons, the purchase of educational equipment.

The Three Tenors: Renowned choral trio The Three Tenors are coming to Ss. John & Paul Church on Sunday, December 11th at 8 p.m. Our school choir has been chosen to support the Three Tenors and will be singing on the night. Tickets are priced at €25 and are available from the school office, from Eason's in Skycourt, from the Parish Office and from John Quinn Butchers in Ballycasey. It promises to be a lovely event and your support is greatly appreciated.

Christmas Cards 2016: All Christmas cards have now been distributed. We would like to thank everyone who supported this worthwhile initiative which also supports the work of the school.

First Holy Communion Preparation Mass: The next preparation mass for pupils in 2nd class takes place this Sunday at 10 a.m. in Ss. John & Paul Church.

Road Safety talks: Road Safety advisor Catherine Flaherty from the RSA will be in the school on November 24th, 25th and 29th to provide all pupils with the necessary information to keep them safe on the roads at all times.

Upcoming events: The following is a list of some upcoming events in St. Conaire's. All events are listed on our school website www.conaires.ie

November 29th
December 8th
Mass for Feast of Immaculate Conception (2nd to 6th)
December 8th
Choir taking part in Mercy on the Mall, Skycourt (1 p.m.)
December 14th
Choir taking part in Christmas Carol Service, 8 p.m.
(in Mary Immaculate Church, Corrib Drive)

Christmas Plays: 3rd to 6th classes will be doing Christmas plays this year. The full schedule of plays will be distributed at a later date.

Punctuality: Please note that pupils are required to be in class for 8:55 a.m. Late arrivals disrupt the start of lessons and we would ask all parents to co-operate with us in this regard.

Shannon Airport Fashion on the Runway: Shannon Airport is holding a huge fashion and style event at the airport check-in on Tuesday, December 6^{th} . The exhibit opens at 7 pm with a fashion show at 8 pm. Entry is epsilon 15 with free parking and goodie bags on arrival. This is a fundraising event for Shannon Group Charities \acute{Abalta} and iCAN. Tickets available through Fashionshow@Shannonairport.ie

Yours sincerely, Peter Walsh, Principal Teacher